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Many years ago a ballot measure was put before voters to make all elections in the 

state vote-by-mail. Oregon voted yes to vote-by-mail for all elections. It saves money, 

it saves time, and makes it easier for all people of all abilities to vote. There is no 

reason to change what is already working and it is working quite well. We have 

proven that over and over and I'm very proud of our vote-by-mail system. Let's not 

break a system that is working.  


